
Decenber 5, 1957

Dr. R. YY, Starnder
Departaent of dacteriology
University of California
Berkeley, Oalifornia

Dear Rogers

¥o Mave just gotten back from our Australian trip ard are doing
our best te recover our work routine, I had quite « goed tine dewn
there in addition to an eppertunity te branch out fer a while in some
other lines of work but I will ferege telling you about that wntil I
have « chance te see you, which I hepe will be before swe too long,

The main peint of writing you new vas to aak whether you still
have the strain of "Peandoronsa® arizineally labelled TR 3 and mene
tioned in a series of papers and in your note in the Journal of
Bacteriology for Deeenber, 1962 ‘The reason for asking you shout
this ia thet Esther spent some tine in Malhourne with 3ruca Rolloway
whe hes been doing sere quite comretant work on genetic recontina-
tien im Preudesones, There is 2 vague poantoility, havever, tet
some rather cbecure Irternctione whlch Esther is new stodyine he~
tween Peeudomonma and Escherichia cold sould be sceounted for on
grounds similar to your biochemical conclusions before the recogni»
tion of the taxonomic status of TR 13, So if you still have a
culture on it, wo would like to have it on hand far roanible com
parative «tudies ieter on,

It teok mo quite a while to discover the reference to this 1952
paper and I still have it in the back of my sind that something has
been aaid about this situation very much more recently, Do you know
ef any subsequent comment on this particuler confusion of the two
species?

Sincerely yours,

Joehua Lederberg
Professor of Medical Genetica
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